Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ghyabi & Associates
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 24, 2016, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.; presentation: 2:30 p.m.
PLACE: Career Source Flagler Volusia, Market Place Plaza, 846 Saxon Blvd., Orange City, FL 32763
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Project ID Number: 432193-1-52-01.

Interstate 4 (I-4) is undergoing major reconstruction in Central Florida, and with that comes opportunity. This project will completely transform 21 miles of I-4, from Kirkman Road to State Road 434.
The purpose of this open house is to inform the community about the project and explain how to apply for potential job opportunities that will become available. No applications will be taken and no interviews will be conducted at this meeting. Anyone, including disadvantaged workers, women and minorities, is encouraged to apply for the opportunity to gain hands-on experience and training for a career in the construction industry.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386)943-5367 or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Katie Widdison, Outreach Coordinator, (386)212-5499, Katie.widdison@dot.state.fl.us.
Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Katie Widdison, Outreach Coordinator, (386)212-0449, Katie.widdison@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jennifer Vreeland, FDOT Deputy Project Manager, at jennifer.vreeland@dot.state.fl.us or by telephone at (407)670-2342. You may also contact: Katie Widdison, Public Involvement Coordinator at Katie.widdison@dot.state.fl.us or by telephone at (386)212-0449. For more information about the I-4 Ultimate project, visit www.i4ultimate.com.
